
 

 

GOLDEN VALLEY HIGH SCHOOL  

SPRING TOURS FOR  
NEW STUDENTS  

PARENTS AND FAMILIES ARE ALL WELCOME!  

DATE: 4/13/23 (Thurs. 5:00 pm), 4/20/23 (Thurs. 5:00 

pm),  

4/27/23 (Thurs. 5:00 pm), and 5/2/23 (Tues. 5:00 pm). 

Location: Golden Valley High School Library 

27051 Robert C. Lee Pkwy, Santa Clarita, CA 91350 

 

Tours will start promptly and last one hour. Guests should meet at the library 
and wear comfortable shoes as they visit and tour our beautiful campus!  

For more information contact: Golden Valley High School at (661)298-8140 

Non-Discrimination Policy:    The William S. Hart Union High School District prohibits unlawful discrimination against and/or harassment of any 
student, employee, or job applicant on the basis of actual or perceived race, color, ethnicity, national origin, immigration status, ancestry, religion, age, 
marital status, pregnancy, parental status, physical or mental disability, medical condition, military or veteran status, political affiliation, sex, gender, 
gender identity, gender expression, genetic information, sexual orientation, or any other basis prohibited by state and federal nondiscrimination laws, 
respectively, at any District site and/or activity. The William S. Hart Union High School District also provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other 
designated youth groups. All inquiries regarding discrimination, civil rights, Title II, and/or Title IX should be directed to Mark Crawford, Director of Human 
Resources. Complaints regarding 504 plans should be directed to Erum Velek, Director of Student Services and Equity. Both can be reached at the William S. 
Hart Union High School District, 21380 Centre Pointe Pkwy, Santa Clarita, CA 91350, or by phone (661) 259-0033, or by email: UCP@hartdistrict.org. 

 

  

http://UCP@hartdistrict.org./


 


